
Pamela linstedt 
 

 
plinstedt@gmail.com 

Mendocino Board of Supervisors 
c/o Katrina Bartolomie 
Assessor, County Clerk, Recorder 
501 Low Gap Road, Room 1020 
Ukiah, CA 95482 

Dear Supervisors, 

Septemer 24, 2020 

I just learned that Terry Surles has resigned from the Board of the Albion Little River Fire 
Protection District (ALRFD). I am interested in filling that vacancy. 

I am an Albion resident/homeowner and have lived in Albion for 33 years. 

At the end of 2017, I retired after working for the California Department of Forestry and Fire 
Protection (CAL FIRE) for 29 years. I am a Registered Professional Forester and worked in the 
Mendocino Unit in various positions for my entire CAL FIRE career with my last 5 years as the 
Jackson Demonstration State Forest Manager. For more than 14 years I was a member of one 
of CAL FIRE's statewide Incident Management Teams (Team 3 and 4), and for the last 10 years 
was a Planning Section Chief and later Liaison Trainee. 

Please accept this letter as my application for the vacant Board position on Albion Little River 
Fire Protection District Board as I would like to continue my involvement in Mendocino County 
public safety by becoming a board member. 

Please advise me or the ALRFD Board if there is anything additional we need to do. 

Sincerely, 

·peru~~)(Q)t; 
Pamela Linstedt 

ec: Ted Williams, Ted@ted.net 
Chuck Greenberg, chuck@albionfire.com 




